Delegate Report
October 2, 2020

Hello All
 It seems like the journey continues in our navigating a new way of doing Al-Anon in the mist of the Pandemic. Our Fall Assembly with again be virtual on November 7,2020. More to be revealed.
Later tonight, I will be leading a discussion on Paneling, with a brief overview and possible updates to be brought to the Fall Assembly.
WSO News:
WSO has announce an opportunity to host a Virtual Town Hall Meeting. They have schedule 4 dates for these Virtual Town Meetings: 
November 14, 2020
December 12, 2020
January 9, 2021
February 6, 2021 
There would be three speakers from WSO, and meeting would last 45 minutes. 
The Area hosting will be responsible for all the meeting logistics such as scheduling the virtual platform to be used, advertising the event, and technical support for attendees during the meeting.  
The Invitation Survey form will be posted on October 8, 2020. Please let me know if Connecticut would be interested in doing this, as it is on a first come-first served basis.

Love in Services
Marcia M.
Panel 60-CT



  
 
